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My plans for ‘BOW’
Hello all! I’m Nicole Krasean. 

I will be taking over as managing 
editor of By Our WTS in the fall. 

I am very excited about work-
ing with my fellow peer tutors 
and the rest of the staff at WTS to 
put together a newsletter that will 
make us all even prouder to be a 
part of WTS than we already are. 

My visions for BOW in the 
upcoming semesters include a 
shift to a more visual newsletter 
with more photos and graphics to 
accompany the writing we have. 

WTS is a place where writing 

takes precedence, but I think the 
BOW newsletter can be stronger 
than ever with more images to 
accompany the fantastic stories by 
our tutors. 

I also hope to take stories we 
have written about in the past and 
re-vamp them. I want everyone 
who receives a copy of BOW to be 
amazed with how much our pro-
gram is advancing and improving 
as the years go by. 

I hope to make you all proud 
as your managing editor. Have a 
great summer!

BY NICOLE KRASEAN

Saying goodbye to ‘By Our WTS’
Dana Koglin
Bloomington, IN
dkoglin@indiana.edu

I have been the Managing  
Editor of By Our WTS the past 
three years, but I am excited to see 
how By Our WTS evolves under 
Nicole. I know it will be amazing!

Since graduating with a degree 
in journalism, a second major in 
religious studies and a minor in 
math, I began part-time jobs with 
the Research and Education Net-
working - Information Sharing and 
Analysis Center, and Petco—my 
hope is to get into dog training. 

And thanks to Vincent Bailey, I 
may also end up as a math tutor at 
the Academic Support Centers.

As far as being a peer tutor for 
WTS, it has been amazing experi-
ence. I don’t think one experience 
has ever taught me so much about 
wiritng and how the human mind 
works than WTS has.

Tutoring has also reinforced my 
love for educating others, which I 
had forgotten about.

I also have WTS to thank for 
the many friends and professional 
contacts I’ve made. Thank you, 
WTS!
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Is the new space working out?
BY DANA KOGLIN

As with most big changes, there 
are pros and cons. WTS new spring 
2015 space is no different, but we 
were able to discover more pros as 
time went on! 

Because of the narrow spaces 
between the glass walls (as pictured 
right), communication between the 
bullpen and Big Jake computers was 
no problem--and lots of fun!

Though it took most of the 
semester, WTS finally got some 
signage, which it dutifully used to 
inform students that they were, 
indeed, at Writing Tutorial Services, 
and that arriving 20 minutes late 
never has been and never will be 
acceptable.

Powwows around the front desk 
were easily accomplished because 
of the desk’s size and the availability 
of wheeled chairs, and checking in 

students could always be a multi-
person task when needed. 

Though there are several prob-
lems with the open space, such as 

regular invasions and high noise 
levels, WTS tutors can always be 
trusted to take advantage of the pros 
of any space!

By Our WTS is produced for the peer tutor alumni of  
Writing Tutorial Services, Indiana University’s writing center.

WTS Executive Staff
Laura Plummer, Campus Writing 
        Program Director
Jo Ann Vogt, WTS Director
Anita Shields, WTS Site Manager 

By Our WTS Staff
Managing editor and designer
Dana Koglin 
Writers and researchers
Decker Cavoise and Dana Koglin

Please read, think and write back 
to us. Any comments on this 
issue or updates you wish to be 
included in upcoming issues 
may be directed to:  
byourwts@indiana.edu

Interact with 
WTS!

byourwts@indiana.eduWTS Alumni @IUB_WTS_Help

The little crack in the glass always made tutoring and working at the desk an 
interesting experience.

Photo courtesy of Dana Koglin
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10 tutors move on, one remains

Ian Goldsbrough
Milwaukee, WI
ian.goldsbrough@gmail.com

In the fall I’ll begin my graduate 
studies at Marquette University in 
their Clinical Mental Health Coun-
seling master’s program. 

After two years, I hope to 
graduate and begin working full 
time as a counselor, specializing 
in depression, anxiety, obsessive-
compulsive disorder, and trauma. 

I would like to have my own 
private practice eventually. I still 
hope to move out West, in order 
to continue hiking and sailing.  
The past year at WTS has been a 
wonderful experience. I’ve enjoyed 

talking to students both about their 
papers and their life experiences in 
general. 

I found that many of the inter-
national students had perspectives 
that were quite different from my 
own, and these interactions have 
made me more interested in mul-
ticultural counseling, something 
Marquette is highly regarded for.  

My time as a peer tutor at WTS 
has been beneficial, and I believe 
my experiences here will make 
me a more helpful and empathetic 
counselor.

Decker Cavosie
Bloomington/Indianapolis
dcavosie@umail.iu.edu

I’m so grateful to have been 
hired at WTS my freshman year. 
This is one of the best jobs ever, 
and WTS played such a huge role 
in shaping my undergraduate 
career at IU. 

I’d like to thank Jo Ann, Anita, 
and Laura for everything they’ve 
done to make this experience so 

wonderful, as well as my fellow 
tutors. 

Everyone at WTS takes the 
“friendly and helpful” motto to 
heart, and I’ll always be grateful 
for that. I still don’t know what 
I want to do when I grow up, so 
I’ll be around the Bloomington/
Indianapolis area until that gets 
sorted out. 

I’ll probably go to graduate 
school for literature or something, 
but for now I just want to do cool 
stuff with my friends.

Emily McKnight
Arkansas
ekmcknight@gmail.com

This summer, I leave to teach 
high school English in rural Ar-
kansas with Teach For America. 

It’s intimidating to think that 
I’ll be tasked with teaching—ac-
tually teaching—kids in a few 
months. I can say with full  

conviction that I would not be 
where I am without WTS. 

Over the last four years, I’ve 
struggled with my English major 
because I often find our discus-
sions too theoretical. 

But when I work with stu-
dents, I realize that theory and 
silly writing all go toward making 
a stronger thinker and, in turn, a 
stronger person. 

So, thanks WTS.
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Vincent Bailey
Bloomington, IN
viabail@indiana.edu

Since graduation I’ve been 
seeking employment in the tech/
software industry. 

I will be spending my sum-
mer traveling to places like 
Albuquerque, New Mexico and 
Pole Bridge, Montana.

I think the best part about 
working in the environment 
of WTS was the quality of the 
people around me. 

During my time at WTS, I 
met many people whom I have 
grown close to and come to 
respect. 

It was a place that I came to 
to not only help tutees become 
better writers but also learn from 
my peers. 

Perhaps most importantly, 
my time at WTS gave me more 
confidence in my own applied 
writing skills, which has aided 
my job search. 

I can honestly say that work-
ing at WTS has been the most 
rewarding job I’ve ever had.

Ann McCallum
Chicago, IL
annmccallum92@gmail.com

I will graduate with a B.A. in 
journalism, specialization in public 
relations, and a minor in English. 

After graduating, I will be mov-
ing to Chicago to work as a Digital 
and Social Media Account Assistant 
for a public relations agency. 

I have always had a passion 
for language and communication, 
which is why I chose to pursue a 
career in public relations. It is also 
why I chose to become a tutor for 
WTS. 

Although I anticipated that 
working for WTS would be a posi-
tive experience, I never expected to 
learn and grow as much as I did. 

My experience at WTS im-
proved my interpersonal skills, 
making me more patient and 
empathic. 

It sparked my interest in work-
ing with non-native English speak-
ers, leading me to develop strategies 
for navigating cultural and linguis-
tic barriers. 

As a whole, working at WTS 
has been an extremely rewarding 

experience, and I am so grateful to 
have been a part of such an influen-
tial organization. 

Lastly, thank you to Laura 
Plummer and Jo Ann Vogt for 
giving me the opportunity to 
participate in the 2015 East Central 
Writing Centers Association  
conference.
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Tori Fater
Elkhart, IN
vrfater@gmail.com

After graduation, I am going to 
the Elkhart Truth to write full-time 
as the public safety reporter. 

Tutoring at WTS has sharpened 
my skills, so I can write and edit my 
own work faster, which is great for 
working on breaking news.
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Allison Hendrickson
Bloomington, IN
akhendri@indiana.edu

Although I was a tutor for only 
two semesters, my experience at 
WTS was one of the most valuable 
of my four years as an undergrad. 

I learned a great deal during 
my time here, but, for me, the most 
important thing I learned is the im-
portance of different perspectives. 

I think this lesson not only ap-
plies to writing in particular, such 
as recognizing different writing 
styles and utilizing various critical 
lenses, but also to the larger context 
of being open to learning and un-
derstanding the different perspec-
tives of people around the world.

I will take this knowledge and 
everything else I gained from WTS 
with me as I continue my education 
here in Bloomington at the Maurer 
School of Law. 

I will be forever grateful to the 
people I met through WTS—tutees, 
coworkers, and supervisors—for 
making this past year a truly enjoy-
able and rewarding opportunity.

Megan Foley
I’ll be somewhere along the sea! 
I’m not sure yet which coast.
megfoley@indiana.edu

In giving me the tools to help 
other students achieve clarity 
and force in their writing, WTS 
prepared me more than any of my 
coursework to enter the  
professional world. 

My years here have been invalu-
able to me. The friends I’ve made 
are life-long, and they have consis-
tently challenged my thinking in 
the most surprising ways. 

WTS as a community was 
something I never could have ex-
pected. I must have had some of the 
most important conversations of 
my life with friends and peers here. 

With their help, I’ve managed 
to lunge (I hope) into adulthood. I 
won’t forget where I started!
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Jordan Goodmon
Bloomington, IN
jlgoodmo@umail.iu.edu

I am a recent graduate of In-
diana University’s Jacobs School 
of Music with a B.S. in voice and 
an outside field in English. 

Even before becoming a 
peer tutor at WTS in 2014, my 
long-term goal was to become an 
English teacher. 

I have always been interested 
in the way words convey mean-
ing in all sorts of mediums—
from songs to essays on paper. 

Talking with students at WTS 
about their writing compositions 
and ideas has solidified my desire 
to teach, and has given me a pen-
chant toward individual writing 
help that I hope to bring to my 
classroom of many students. 

In June 2015, I will begin a 
masters and secondary teacher-
licensure program at IU’s School 
of Education, and will stay on at 
WTS as a graduate tutor. 

I plan to continue singing 
and writing children’s books 
about my dog.
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What’s better than free pizza?
BY DECKER CAVOSIE

Alumnus tutor looks back on four years of Tutor Jamborees and lessons learned

After months of training with 
my peer tutor class, I was nervous 
when the famous Tutor Jamboree, 
in all its free-pizza glory, came in 
the spring semester of my fresh-
man year. 

I had never tutored. I’m not 
even sure I had been tutored yet. I 
think I wore khakis and a button 
up shirt to look professional for 
my soon-to-be coworkers. 

So I didn’t know what to expect 
from my first encounter with WTS 
staff, both grad tutors and peer 
tutors. 

Of course, my nerves were 
quickly eased amid the comical 
banter bouncing around the room, 
which, as we know, is pretty in-
dicative of how WTS staff socialize 
with each other. 

Since that spring, I’ve attended 
the Tutor Jamboree three times, 
now on the other side of the table 
as an official tutor, making me four 
for four in Tutor Jamborees. 

Through these years attending 
Jamborees, I realized many things 
stay the same—the questions, the 
banter, the friendliness—but these 
commonalities acted as a way to 
gauge my growth as a tutor. 

Everyone always anticipates, 
even relishes, the “worst tutor ses-
sion ever” question, which invari-
ably evokes laughs, nods of empa-
thy, and winces of pain, sometimes 
all at once. 

As a baby tutor, I laughed at 
the anecdotes while hiding some 

anxieties that if I were put into 
these situations, I wouldn’t know 
what to do. 

Due to numerous circum-
stances, I have at least a couple 
“worst session” tales I could rattle 
off, but I could also explain what 
I did to make the best out of these 
situations, something that comes 
second nature after Jo Ann’s won-
derful training program. 

The further away I got from the 
baby tutors’ side of the table, the 
more confident I became in my 
abilities to deal with these situa-
tions, which I imagine is a  
common experience for everyone. 

I’ll admit, I thought tutors were 
putting up some sort of façade 
at my first Tutor Jamboree—the 
constant head bobbing, the 
unanimous answers—everyone’s 
responses seemed too uniform to 
be authentic. 

However, now I realize we tu-
tors really do go through the same 
experiences, and frequently reach 
the same conclusions. 

We’ve all dealt with the in-
secure student, the defensive 
student, the well-written paper 
answering the wrong question, 
the problematic or insensitive 
language, the grammar-obsessed 
student. 

Methods may vary, but the 
tutor instinct is powerful and 
universal among WTS staff. By my 
last Jamboree, I had at least two 
stories in mind to support each 

tutor’s answer. So all the head bob-
bing was sincere. 

The largest commonality be-
tween my four Jamborees was the 
quality of each peer class. Actually, 
the classes are getting better. 

My peer training class was 
diverse and smart, with many 
schools and departments  
represented. 

Yet this past class blew mine 
out of the water, so much so that 
the Jamboree seemed unnecessary. 
Of course that’s an exaggeration, 
but those kids are smart. 

As a freshman, I was confused 
by the tutors’ calm demeanor in 
the face of my serious nerves at 
the prospect of finally tutoring 
students. 

But they were totally right; I’ve 
donned the same attitude. 

The baby tutors always have 
great questions, and the staff 
always provides great answers. 

But I can’t help but think that, 
after however many weeks of train-
ing, Jo Ann’s class spawns these 
brilliant, self-sufficient tutors who 
are often nervous but never short 
of excellence. 

Four years from now, many of 
those tutors will be in the same 
position as I, years of WTS experi-
ence under their belts, undoubt-
edly better students and better 
people for it, lamenting the end of 
their WTS career, the Jamboree, 
and all that free pizza.
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Our WTS Alumni Directory
1992-1996
Ann Francis Jenson
Nashville, IN
mjenson@indiana.edu

Jen DeRosa

Doug Anderson
Chicago, IL

Helen (Grant) Glaze

Craig Kuehnert

Deb Schussler
Havertown, PA

Angela (Zahn) Tharp
Bloomington, IN
anzahn@indiana.edu

Joanna Walters 
 

1996
Sarah (Gliemmo) Nichols
Sacramento, CA
curioussjg@yahoo.com

Marcia Ireland
Northbrook, IL

Tracy (Jensen) May
Chicago, IL

Tricia Kenfield
Greenfield, IN

Lisa McBride

Elisa (Overholtzer) Maxwell
Fresno, CA

Jonathan Purvis
Bloomington, IN
jpurvis@indiana.edu

Grace Waitman
Evansville, IN

Kevin Wilson
Evansville, IN

1997
Jeremy Davies
New York, NY

Christy Doherty
Ciudad Juarez, Mexico
siob.doherty@gmail.com

Alexander Kahn
Gettysburg, PA
alaxander_kahn@hotmail.com

Amy Parker

James Spicer
St. Louis, MO

Bill Watson
Indianapolis, IN
colts_fan76@hotmail.com

Leeanna Werner
Indianapolis, IN

1998
Jamie Aprile
Los Angeles, CA
jamieaprile@yahoo.com

Erin (Elkins) Radcliff
Albuquerque, NM
eradclif@unm.edu

Cara Frison
Dunlap, IL

Mindy Ho
Carmel, IN

Abby (Hunt) Ghering
Cincinnati, OH
abbyandrob@sbcglobal.net

Gayle Niemeyer

Claire Ross

Jamie Snyder

Devin Thomas
Westport, CT

Ebony Utley
Long Beach, CA
utley@hotmail.com

Miranda Wagoner
Chicago, IL

1999
Jennifer (Beyer) Wilkey
Cincinnati, OH
jenniferwilkey@yahoo.com

Sarah Helmig
Tennyson, IN

Dana (Miller) Malkus
St. Lous, MO
danamill@sbcglobal.net

Updated July 6, 2015
Tutors listed by training year
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Ben Motz
Bloomington, IN
bmotz@indiana.edu

Kelly Newton
Naperville, IL

Christine Pacold
Elmhurst, IL

Robin Schaber
Jasper, IN

Jin Han
San Jose, CA

Erica Jeffrey
San Fransisco, CA

Jenica Schultz
Columbia City, IN

2000
Andrew Cook
Louisville, KY

Heather Danielewicz
Chicago, IL

Alison Lefkovitz
Chicago, IL
alefkovi@uchicago.edu

Kelly (McShane) Colby
Indianapolis, IN
kelly@colbyequipment.com

Allison Mikkalo
Minneapolis, MN
acmikkal@hotmail.com

Heather (Murphy) Coddington
South Hero, VT
solace_us@yahoo.com

Vanessa Vreeland
Chicago, IL

2001
Megan Anderson
Indianapolis, IN

Katie (Beyer) Zarich
Indianapolis, IN
katiezarich@yahoo.com

Namrata Gandhi
Iselin, NJ

Geoff McGregor
Bloomington, IN
gmcgrego@indiana.edu

Adam Paré
Rochester, NY

Miriam Pullman
Alpharetta, GA

Kyle Springman
Rochester, MN
kspringman@gmail.com

Garth Stahl
Adelaide, South Australia
garth_stahl@hotmail.com

Bill Trovinger
Minneapolis, MN
william.trovinger@gmail.com

Morgan Wescliff
Indianapolis, IN

Kyle (Wittstein) Pullman
Helsinki, Finland

2002
Jennifer Bartloff
Medford, Oregon

Michael Blumenthal
Northbrook, IL

Jae Chung
Indianapolis, IN
jaepcv@gmail.com

Laura Clapper
Bloomington, IN
lclapper@indiana.edu

Melissa House

Over the years, we’ve lost contact with many of our friends from WTS as 
jobs have changed and moves have been made. If you know of a former 
tutor who’s fallen out of touch, please forward this newsletter and have 

the alum email us at byourwts@indiana.edu. 

Thanks!
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Lisa Inks
Brooklyn, NY
lisa.inks@gmail.com

Lindsay Lambert
Indianapolis, IN

Lisa Maltz
Gross Pointe, MI

Hayley Piper
Hawi, Hawaii

Alexis Pool
Evanston, IL

Michael Quilligan
Silver Spring, MD
mquillig@yahoo.com

Chris (Sego) Caldwell
Indianapolis, IN
csegocaldwell@gmail.com

Matt Stevons
Spencer, IN

Theresa Yaecker
Chicago, IL
tyaecker@gmail.com

Jon Zarich 
Indianapolis, IN

Jen (Woodall) Johnston
Los Angeles, CA
jenjohnston@mac.com

2003
Marc Baumgardt
Arlington, VA

Andrew Bean
Indianapolis, IN

Rebecca Bloch
Las Vegas, NV

Ashley Bouque

Caleb Cole
Boston, MA
caleb@calebcolephoto.com

Michelle Creech
Louisville, KY
mncreech@gmail

Nicholas Durcholz
Ferdinand, IN

Danielle Penny
Northridge, CA

Emily Ragsdale
Chicago, IL
ecragsdale@gmail.com

Stephen Rahko
Bloomington, IN
srahko@indiana.edu

Emily Sekine
Brooklyn, NY
elsekine@gmail.com

2004
Adrienne Carroll
Bloomington, IN
adrienne.carroll@gmail.com

Martha Hunt
Arlington, VA
marthunt@gmail.com

Greg Ingram
Bloomington, IN
ringram@gpstrategies.com

Peggy Larkin
Indianapolis, IN 
mslarkin@gmail.com

Have you ever wished you could do more 
for Writing Tutorial Services even after  

leaving IU?
Writing Tutorial Services is an affinity group, just like a 
greek house or Little 500 team. As tutors, we come to-
gether with a common interest and shared pride in our 
school. (After all, we help our fellow students succeed!) 

You can now directly support WTS with a contribution 
to the IU Foundation. Check out the link on the WTS 
homepage: www.indiana.edu/~wts

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration.

SUPPORT WTS!
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Michael-Lyn McBride
Lompoc, CA
micha224@yahoo.com

Cameron Oehler
Indianapolis, IN
coehler@gmail.com

Erin Romine

Kehla West
Washington, D.C.
kehlawest@gmail.com

2005
Lauren Belles
Arlington, VA
laurenbelles@gmail.com

Gamble Kersey
Mary Esther, FL

Erin McGuan
Omaha, NE
erinmcguan@creighton.edu

Jo Minnich
Fort Wayne, IN
jo.minnich@gmail.com

Joe Roy 
Chicago, IL

2006
Heather Coffman
Avon, IN
hlcoffman@avon-schools.org

Jason Covert
Newburgh, IN

Carole Goetz

Diane Gumina

Brandon Haffner
Greensboro, NC
orangeroark@yahoo.com

Jonathan Hill
jonathan.caleb.hill@gmail.com

Lindsey Kee
Phoenix, AZ
lindseykee@gmail.com

Rowenna Miller

Josh Robinson
Chicago, IL
jolrobin@gmail.com

Sam Ross
New York, NY
samcharlesross@gmail.com

Cecilia Wolford
Chicago, IL
cecelia.wolford@gmail.com

Emma Young
Bloomington, IN
eayoung@indiana.edu

2007
Brian Clark

Chris Frisz
Boston, MA
chris.frisz@gmail.com

Rebecca Gabriel

Maggie Grimason

Swathi Hemachandra
Pittsburgh, PA
shemacha@indiana.edu

Lisa Huang

Robyn Klingerman

Sarah-Anne Lanman
Bloomington, IN
slanman@indiana.edu

Caitlin Lloyd

Stefania Marghitu

Caroline McIver

Kelsey Nash
Chicago, IL
kelsey.t.nash@gmail.com

Jennifer Thompson

Ted Wells

2008
Jane Barr
Waltham, MA
janebarr28@gmail.com

Sri Chatterjee
Chicago, IL
sc7@indiana.edu

Nicole Horvath
Sevilla, Spain
nhorvath@indiana.edu

Elana Kelber
New York, NY
ekelber@deloitte.com

Shabrelle Pollock
Pittsburgh, PA
shabrelle.pollock@gmail.com

Chelsea Sipes
Anderson, IN
cvsipes@indiana.edu
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Callie Taylor
New York, NY
callinda.taylor@gmail.com

Caitlin Zittkowski
Cleveland, OH
czittkow@gmail.com 
 

2009
Doug Foster
Bloomington, IN
docfoste@indiana.edu

Melissa Georgiou
Chicago, IL

Claire Kruschke
Chicago, IL
claire.a.kruschke@gmail.com

Maryn Liles
New York, NY
marynstacyliles@gmail.com

Amanda Mast
Keystone, CO
amandacmast@gmail.com

Ben Smith
Bloomington, IN
csa@strangershillorganics.com

2010
Kelsey Adams
Tampa, FL
kadams318@gmail.com

Stephanie Barton
Federal Way, WA
stephabart@gmail.com

Nancy Coner
Newark, NJ
nconer@gmail.com

Leigh Hardy
West Lafayette, IN
lhardy@purdue.edu

Emily McGowan
Columbus, OH
ennaree@me.com

Alexandra Moxley
Chicago, IL
a-moxley@hotmail.com

Rachel Saltsgaver
Greenwood, IN
rachel.saltsgaver@gmail.com

Kristina Vragovic
Chicago, IL
k.vragovic@gmail.com

Liv Wafler
Bloomington, IN
owafler@indiana.edu

Rebekah Sims
West Lafayette, IN
rebekah.e.sims@gmail.com

Caroline Luu
Carmel, IN
carolinehluu@gmail.com
 

2011
Laura Sibley
Cleveland, OH
lauraesibley@yahoo.com

Anna Connors
East Lansing, Michigan
connors.anna@gmail.com

Neil Klodzen
Bloomington, IN
nklodzen@gmail.com

Frank Trechsel
Nashville or Los Angeles 
frankrtrechsel@gmail.com

Lauren Conkling
Newburgh, IN 
leconkling@sbcglobal.net

Katie Beasley
Madrid, Spain 
kbeas110@gmail.com 

Kelly Miller
Palo Alto, CA
knmiller15@yahoo.com
 

2012
Lauren Bridges 
Bilbao, Spain
laurenjanebridges@gmail.com

Aidan Crane

Emma Vice
Indianapolis, IN 
emvice@umail.iu.edu

Ingrid Feustel
The Philippines 
ingrid.feustel@gmail.com

Preethi Manohar
Preethi.m.manohar@gmail.com

Decker Cavoise
Bloomington/Indianapolis, IN
dcavosie@umail.iu.edu

Emily McKnight
Arkansas
ekmcknight@gmail.com

Dana Koglin
Bloomington, IN
dkoglin@indiana.edu 
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Campus Writing Program
Center for Innovative Teaching and Learning
1320 E. Tenth St., Bloomington, IN 47405
Phone: 812-855-6738 

2013
Amber Hendricks
Seattle, WA
ambernicholehendricks@gmail.com

Kimberly Smith
Louisville, KY
kmsmth442@gmail.com

Belle Kim
Seattle, WA
bellebomkim@gmail.com

Katherine Swintz
Indianapolis, IN 
ktswintz@imail.iu.edu

Rashmika Nedungadi
Appleton, WI
rasnedun@indiana.edu

Anjona Ghosh
Los Angeles, CA
ghosh.anjona@gmail.com

Megan Foley
megfoley@indiana.edu

Victoria Fater
Elkhart, IN
vrfater@gmail.com

2014
Vincent Bailey
Bloomington, IN
viabail@indiana.edu

Ian Goldsbrough
Milwaukee, WI
ian.goldsbrough@gmail.com

Jordan Goodmon
Bloomington, IN
jlgoodmo@umail.iu.edu

Allison Hendrickson
Bloomington, IN
akhendri@indiana.edu

Ann McCallum
Chicago, IL 
annmccallum92@gmail.com




